
 

                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

October 2020 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 
 
Dear Emmaus & Chrysalis Community,  

 

Hello Lake Cumberland Area Emmaus and Chrysalis Community! What a wonderful time we had 

at the fall festival. We would like to thank Bernard Ridge Church of God for hosting. Thank you to 

those who came out to support the community. What a wonderful Spirit we felt during worship 

through the message that Bro. Craig brough to the community. 

 

Please continue praying for the walks and flights for the next year. At this time, it is still unclear 

how things will take place. But we serve an all-knowing God. 

 

We will be having our October gathering on Saturday, October 10th at Through the Fire Ministries 

at Columbia, KY. Service will start at 6pm CST. We will be having worship and service only. 

Their address is 24 Burnett Rd. Columbia, KY. Please come out and support the community. 

 

It is also time to be in prayer for nominations for new board members. Please contact me at 606-

307-3773 or email at gfarms80@gmail.com with a name the Lord has laid upon your heart. 

 

I look forward to seeing everyone at our October gathering! 

 

May God bless each of you!  

DeColores,  

James Gregory  

“To everything there is a season, and a time to every purpose under Heaven.” 

Ecclesiastes 3:1

 

 

 
http://www.lcemmaus.com 

                             http:w.lcemmaus.org 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 
*Remember all gathering are on that areas time zone 

Board meets at 4:30, No meal, Service 6:00  

 
October Gathering: October 10th at Through the Fire Ministries. Service 
only at 6pm CST. 
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